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Haci Izzet Pasa Sok. apt. 14/16. da.1,
Secretary General Kabatas
Sekretariat. Istanbul, Turkey.
Mednarodnih Kulturnih Prireditev

Slovenj. Gradec.

Dear Prof.Karel Pecko,

With regard to your letter of 16th Jan, 1976; I was pleased to
hear of the success "MIR 75 - 0ZN 30" is receiving, and would have no objection to
your retaining my work for the time ezteneion of the exhibition.

Concerning the selling price of my work; "EA - ARURU - KI" I
would like to quote as $ 600 (U.S.Dollars); Also I have no objection in granting this
work to your permanent art collection,

I must add, that I am proud to have been part of such a well organ-
-ized and above all such a purposeful exhibition. T would be pleased to hear of your

future activities such as this.

Yours faithfully,

.

Ismail Saray. MA.(RCA).

8th February. 1976.
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